
 

 
From ​: Parker Wells, Vice President 
Subject:  ​Travel To and From California In-Home Care Clients of ​Care To Stay Home 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
  
The bearer of this letter works for Care To Stay Home, a home healthcare company                             
located at 640 N. Tustin Avenue, Suite 201, Santa Ana, California 92705.   
 
As a home healthcare company focused on “ ​Enhancing the Independence, Dignity &                       
Quality of life for loved ones who Care To Stay Home ​,” Care To Stay Home operates in                                 
the “Healthcare / Public Health Sector,” which has been deemed a “critical                       
infrastructure sector” permitted to continue to operate pursuant to Executive Order                     
N-33-20 issued by the Governor of California. Care To Stay Home is continuing its                           
operations in accordance with this guidance. The bearer of this letter is an “essential                           
worker” in the “Healthcare / Public Health Sector.” Further, our employees operate in                         
the “Healthcare and Public Health Sector,” a critical infrastructure sectors as identified                       
by the Federal Government in ​ ​Presidential Policy Directive 21 (PPD-21).  
 
In view of the above, the bearer of this letter should be permitted to travel and carry on                                   
his or her employment activities. The bearer of this letter has been advised and                           
instructed to follow appropriate social distancing practices during such activities. 
  
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to                           
call me at (949) 916-6705, or at parker@caretostayhome.com by email.  
  

 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
Parker Wells 
Vice President 
Care To Stay Home 
Home Care Organization #: 304700099 
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